
Hi Fellow Booster Club Members,

Happy New Year!!!!  I hope everyone has a happy and healthy 2023.  The T’Birds 
had a great end of the year with three wins going just over 500.  The Booster Club 
was planning a bus trip to Hershey on the 14th, but we could not get a bus.  We will 
be working on another trip before the end of the season.  Stay tuned.  

The Booster Club is having a holiday party on Sunday January 29th at 3p.m. to be 
held at the John Boyle O’Reilly Club.  The cost is $5 per member, $10 for non-
members and children under 12 are free.   Stop by the table for tickets or contact 
Kara Jund at psblssm@msn.com  We will be having pizza, salad and desserts.  We 
are working on some guests and the front office staff to join us.  So, stop by and 
enjoy some great fun.      

We still have scholarship applications for summer hockey camp so stop by the 
Booster Club table at any game.  

Our next meeting is Saturday January 7th at 5:00 in the Thunderbirds conference 
room.  Go in the office on Bruce Landon Way.  Please try and make it to share 
your ideas.  We will also be raffling off a throwback specialty jersey on the 7th so 
stop by for some tickets which supports the hockey camp scholarships.  

    

Hope to see everyone on the 7th and during the season.    

Sincerely,

Patty Devine

President

 Springfield Thunderbirds Booster Club 


